Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten

7th May 2019

Dear Parent/Carers

SATS BREAKFAST CLUB FOR YEAR 6 CHILDREN

We will once again running a Breakfast Club the week of the Year 6 SATS, Monday 13^{th} May 2019 to Thursday 16^{th} May 2019 inclusive, for the children who are taking their SATS tests.

The breakfast club will take place in the dining room and will start at 8:45 am each day. The purpose of this club is to ensure everyone arrives in school in plenty of time and has a chance to settle their nerves before the start of their tests.

We will be providing breakfast, which will include cereal, pancakes, croissants, fruit and hot and cold beverages.

Yours faithfully

Mr C van Straaten <u>Headteacher</u>







